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Notice is hereby given that the Dodge County Board of Supervisors will 
hold a public hearing on the Final County Supervisory Redistricting Plan on 
Tuesday, November 2, 2021 at 6:00 pm in the Administration Building, 
located at 127 East Oak Street, Juneau.  The final plan will be available for 
inspection in the office of the Dodge County Land Resources and Parks 
Department, Administration Building, Third Floor, 127 East Oak Street, 
Juneau, weekdays during the hours of 8:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m., and on the 
Dodge County website:  
https://www.co.dodge.wi.gov/departments/departments-a-d/county-
clerk/redistricting  
 
All persons interested are invited to attend and be heard. 
 
Dated September 30, 2021 
 
Dodge County Redistricting Committee 
By  Russell Kottke, Chairman 
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